
    What’s on? 

 

Learn to ride 

If your child is in Year 2, 3, 4, 5 or 6 and is not 
yet able to ride a bike, the team from the 
Windrush Bike Project are offering then the 
chance to learn. 

If you would like your child to be considered, 
please complete the online form asap. 

Book Fair 

The travelling Book Fair is coming to The Blake 
School and will be set up in the Year 5/Year 6 
middle area.  You will be able to buy books at 
the following times – 

Thursday 25th September after school 

Friday 26th September after school 

Monday 29th September before school 

Tuesday 30th September before school 

Before school sales will start at 8:20am.  The 
school will benefit from every sale, earning 
money off books for the school. 

Flu vaccine 

The school health team will be coming into 
school on 1st October.  Please complete the 
online form, whether or not you want your child 
to have the vaccine.  The school code is 
OX141840. 

Please check ParentPay 

If your child is going swimming, is going on the 
Reception trip, or has enjoyed the Greek Day, 
please make sure that you have made 
payment on ParentPay. 

If your child is going on the Year 6 residential, 
please continue to make payments – you can 
continue to pay over the remainder of the 
academic year. 

Parents’ evenings 

Appointments for parents’ evenings will be 
released in the next week or so.  Please make 
sure that you have your access to e-schools so 
that you can log in and make an appointment 
when they are available. 

Most parents’ evenings will take place on 
Thursday 16th October and Tuesday 21st 
October, but there will be some variances to 
work around teachers’ working days, so please 
look out for more details. 

Please name 

school uniform… 

 

 

Loving, 

learning 
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flourishing 

in 

community 

https://consent.bikeability.org.uk/used-must-path
https://www.oxfordhealthimms.co.uk/Forms/Flu

